
Proposed Boundary Changes 
2021-2022 School Year 

 
Timeline: 
 
February 11, 2021 Proposed Advertisement Period (4 advertisements in local newspaper).  

The school principals will communicate with parents and review the 
proposed changes with the School Advisory Council and PTA/PTO.  Maps 
and legal descriptions to be placed on District Home Page and displayed in 
School Offices. 

 
March 9, 2021 Proposed Public Hearing at regularly schedule School Board Meeting 
 

• Possible approval of proposed boundary changes 
 
March – May Pending approval of public hearing, Transportation develops revised bus 

routes for impacted areas 
 
 
 
Information: 
 
➢ Maps will be placed at each school site indicating the proposed boundaries for each impacted 

school. 
➢ Once boundary adjustments have been approved the students will be notified by mail. 
➢ All students residing in the affected areas must enroll in their newly zoned school for the start 

of the 2021-2022 school year. 
 


